
 

 

17th April 2024 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

As part of our mission to continue to develop a love of reading across school and 

build our partnership with parents and families, we would love to invite you into 

school to our ‘Stay and Read’ event this half term.  

 

On Friday 3rd May your child’s class teacher will invite you into their classroom at 2:45 

pm. You will enjoy listening along to the current class story before having some time 

to read with your child. The session will last around 25 minutes and once it has 

finished you are welcome to take your child home. If you have a favourite children’s 

book or poem that you would like to recommend or share with the children, then 

please do bring this along! 

 

Please can we ask, that due to space, only one adult per child attends the session. 

We appreciate in the cases of siblings in different year groups parents will only be 

able to attend one session. There will be other opportunities throughout the year for 

further stay and read sessions.  

 

If you have any books at home that you think would be appropriate to donate to 

school to keep our class libraries updated, then please let us know and feel free to 

bring them in. We are always looking for ways to improve the book selection 

available for our children.  

 

We look forward to sharing our love of stories with you all!  

 

For safeguarding purposes, please complete the electronic form below to confirm 

your attendance.   

 

https://forms.office.com/e/95NJvqZCmZ 

 

Kind Regards 

 

Mrs Riley  

 
 

https://forms.office.com/e/95NJvqZCmZ

